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WHO CALLED US TO     
ORDER:

Our President -
Nell Diamond!

W

The Four Way Test
Of the things we think, say 
or do: 
- Is it the Truth?
- Is it Fair to all 
Concerned?
- Will it Build Goodwill and 
Better Friendships?
- Will it be Beneficial to All 
Concerned?
- ========================

Who led us to the Pledge   

Rotarian Craig Childress
Shares words of wisdom
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Past President of the Lake Oswego Rotary, Craig Childress, shared his 
experience at his daughter’s wedding in Texas. She married an East Indian 
man, and the Childress family experience some Indian traditions and 
culture. 
In the midst of the incredibly difficult times the world is going through, one 
may feel unable to make a change. Craig advises that every one of us can 
do things, small things; such as treating someone special, showing curtesy 
to the neighbor, the person behind you inline, etc. These little things add 
up to large things, and contribute to a community that we all want to be a 
part of. 
Thank you, Craig, for being such an exemplary Rotarian.

Craig Childress
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Announcements

•Monday evening: LO Rotary Board meeting @ 5:30 

•HELP NEEDED! Lobster-To-Go Setup on 7/24 and Clean up on July 
26th. Contact Peter York. PMAIL to follow.

•Lobsters To G0! Saturday, July 25th

•ISC Meeting- next Monday, July 27that 5:30 – email Lloyd 
Hill if you would like to attend: Lloyd.Hill@hillarchitects.com

•Interest Survey: 69 responses. Some still coming in. Nell 
will be sending out more interest group notices– thank you 
for your participation!

•Some Rotarians are meeting in-person, keeping social 
distancing in mind, and having a good time. Check out Ron 
Herring getting his blue badge at the Lake Theater
restaurant.

http://hillarchitects.com
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Announcements

Lobsters-to-go are still available. For sign up, please visit 
www.lobsterfeed.org

What’s better than a fresh lobster, grilled just before you pick it 
up at the Lakewood parking lot on July 25th. 

The meal costs $75, but $50 of it is tax deductible. So, you can 
have a delicious lobster and save on taxes. What a deal!

http://www.lobsterfeed.org/
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SASEE Scholarship Recipients Introduced

Becky Owens and Cyndi Spear, recipients of the 2019 SASEE Award, used 
their award to provide a scholarship to Madison Jefferis, a graduate of
LaSalle Highschool. 

Madison is going to study International Law and 
diplomacy in Germany this fall. She hopes to 
become a future diplomat.

In high school, Madison has volunteered for many 
organizations, including Rose Haven shelter for 
women and children, and participated in Harvard’s 
Model Congress learning how our democracy 
works.

It was great to have Becky Owens and Cyndi 
Spear join us, and watch the award to Madison.
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Featured Program: Willamette Falls; A Grand Ronde Homeland
By: Michael Karnosh

Michael was introduced by Candice Jennings. Michael is the Ceded Land 
Program Manager for the Confederated Tribe of Grand Ronde.

The tribes story spans over 15,000 years, according to Michael. He shared 
some ancient photos and sketches showing Native Americans fishing around 
Willamette Falls. The Claw-we-wal-la tribes inhabited both sides of the 
Willamette. They’re descendants of the Chinook, and speak their language. 
The Grand Ronde entered into 7 different treaties with the United States in 
1850. 
The Ceded land consists about 14 million acres in Oregon and Idaho.
Stories about the Willamette Falls were carried by word of mouth from 
generation to generation, and there are various versions. The stories 
involved fishing of salmon and eel. 

The Willamette Falls was given various names over the years, and used to 
be a trade center, controlled by the Claw-we-wal-la. One would get
permission by relation, or negotiate a trade. 

With the Europeans arrival, the epidemics wiped out about 90% of the Claw-
we-wal-la and the Clackamas tribes.

The tribes continues to be involved in the Falls, currently writing the master 
plan for the Blue Herron property with the city of Oregon City. 


